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Comments for Public Posting: | urge you to vote no on this and any further proposals to put up
any new electric billboards. They're a dangerous distraction for
drivers and only make our city uglier and more dystopian-looking.
In fact, you should probably look into taking down the ones that
are already there and passing legislation to outlaw electronic
billboards within city limits, in the interest of public safety and all
that.



